


January 8, 2016 

 

RE: 1903 E. Marshall CAR submission – Full Description 

 

Dear Marianne and CAR Board Members, 

The attached CAR application and proposed building revision is being submitted as a result of the City of 

Richmond Zoning department rejecting our proposed building location along Cedar St which was 

previously approved by CAR. In order to comply with the City of Richmond's zoning ordinance and meet 

setback requirements, we were required by the Zoning Department to compress the building (looking at 

it from Marshall St so that now the Cedar street side is setback to match the setback location and line of 

site of the main structure of the adjoining property to the right of our proposed structure.  The only 

elevations that changed as a result of this issue were the Marshall St (North) and Alley (South) 

elevations. Within this package we have provided drawings of the previously approved CAR elevations as 

well as the new proposed elevations. Additionally we have included the site plan which reflects the 

change in setback change on Cedar St required to comply with the City of Richmond’s zoning ordinance. 

As you can see in comparing the two versions we were careful with the modifications so that there are 

immaterial changes between the previously approved and current version of the building design. 

We are asking the CAR to approve this required change so that we are compliant with the City of 

Richmond’s zoning ordinance. 

 

 

Thank You 
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